
 

Judy Jacobs – Parkway Site-Based Meeting Minutes 

Monday, December 17, 2018 

8:30AM 

Attendance:  

Joanna Clampitt – Assistant Principal 
Lori Stitt – Teacher 
Mike Beinert  - Teacher 
Maggie Coakley – School Nurse 
Goldie Gulum – Principal Typist Clerk 
Shari Rosenblatt – Computer Tech Aide 
Kevin Carroll – Head Custodian 
Jana Kron  - PTA President 
Sarah Bogaty  - Parent 
 

 Approval of October 1, 2018 minutes 

o Motion to accept – Lori Stitt; All in favor – unanimous 

 One button lockdown – Successful first drill. Teachers and Mr. Scesney spoke with the 

classes prior to drill to give them a heads-up. Buttons are installed in four locations.  

 Reunification – Drill will take place this spring with evacuation to Mattlin.  Drill will 

include parents, students, and teachers.  

 Blinds – main hallway are coming 

 Carpool Awning – on its way 

 Math/Music/Art Wing – Mrs. Lovett, Mrs. Fizz and Art Club decorated the breezeway, 

with artwork, quotes, math questions.  There will be an unveiling next year. 

 JDRF – fundraiser ends on 12/21. Shoes put up in hallway leading to the breezeway. 

Sneakers will remain up for a while. 

 Holiday Bulletin Board-  Family photos will be kept up until after the break. 

 Al Gross – Discussion on how to honor Al who passed away in December. Ideas for 

discussion – a tree, dedicating the baseball field with a plaque, a plaque at the security 

desk.   

 New Business  

o Revise schedules for Holiday Fair and Book Fair to include more breaks and 

grade-specific make-up times. 

o Subs need to know about the lockdown keys and be reminded to check 

mailboxes. 

o Third grade classes will swap their lunch/rec periods beginning in January.           

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00am 


